
 

Inspection Day Tuesday 7th April 
(by appointment) 

Sale Tuesday 21st April 1pm 
 
 
Considering the current COVID-19 situation the following protocols must be adhered to as recommended by ALPA- 
 

• COVID-19 declaration must be completed by all attending.  
If you answer yes to any of these questions you must not attend 
 Have you travelled internationally in the last 14 days? 
 Have you been in close contact with a person who has travelled internationally in the last 14 days?  
 Have you been in contact with a person diagnosed with coronavirus in the last 14 days? 
 Have you within the previous 72 hours, experienced flu like symptoms? 
 Are you feeling unwell now? 

 
• Attendance be limited to genuine buyers with a true intention to purchase, plus essential staff including 

accredited livestock agents 
 

• Social distancing must always be adhered to  
 

• Practise good hygiene  
 

• Pre-inspection by appointment is recommended 
 

• You are encouraged where possible to utilise AuctionsPlus, phone bidding 
or to place an order with your Livestock Agent. 

 

 
Sale day 
 
Lunch is available and will be packaged for hygiene reasons. 
Unfortunately, in adherence to the latest social gathering guidelines, and to limit time on site we are unable to invite 
you to stay for refreshments after the sale. We hope to be able to catch up with you soon. 
 
Adhere to social spacing of at least 1.5 metres apart, with not more than 2 people gathering at any one time. 
 
Utilise hand washing facilities 
 
 
 
Reminder if you are intending to operate over AuctionsPlus and are not already registered, this must be completed 
24 hours prior to sale. 
 
 
 
Thank you in advance for adhering to these protocols. Your wellbeing is our highest priority. 

 


